Rone Tromble

From: Thad Peterson <TPeterson@okcoop.org>

Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2014 1:18 PM

To: Ken Danner; Rone Tromble

Cc: Drew Norlin; Thad Peterson

Subject: FW: Request to close a 10" portion of the public right-of-way easement adjacent to
3106 Broce Drive

Attachments: 1114 _001.pdf

OEC is fine with this request.

Thanks,
Thad

Thad Peterson

Manager of Engineering Services
Oklahoma Electric Cooperative

‘ ﬁ{ 2520 Hemphill Dr.
“ * e PO Box 1208
ORLABOMA BLECTRIC C{JOYE»HA’(ZIV'E Norman OK 73070

FE

¢ ?%? Email: tpeterson@okcoop.org
) Phone: 405-217-6625
Fax: 405-217-6933

From: Drew Norlin [mailto:Drew.Norlin@NormanOK.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2014 11:54 AM

To: 'Chad Trusdell’; David Riesland; Greg Hall; 'Jay Sullivan'; Jim Speck; 'JODIE FINNEY (okdesign@cox.com)'’; ‘Randy F.
Harrell'; Thad Peterson; 'Tim Bailey'

Cc: Ken Danner; Rone Tromble

Subject: RE: Request to close a 10' portion of the public right-of-way easement adjacent to 3106 Broce Drive

All
Please see the attached site plan for more information concerning the referenced project.

Thanks

Drew Norlin, Subdivision Development Coordinator
City of Norman Engineering /Public Works

(405) 366-5459 phone

(405) 366-5418 fax

drew.norlin@NormanOK.gov

From: Drew Norlin

Sent: Tuesday, May 20, 2014 5:08 PM

To: 'Chad Trusdell'; David Riesland; Greg Hall; ‘Jay Sullivan'; Jim Speck; 'JODIE FINNEY (okdesign@cox.com)’; ‘Randy F.
Harrell'; 'Thad Peterson'; "Tim Bailey'

Cc: Ken Danner; Rone Tromble

Subject: Request to close a 10" portion of the public right-of-way easement adjacent to 3106 Broce Drive

Please contact Ken Danner and Rone’ Tromble regarding the attached request to close a 10’ portion of the public right-of-
way easement (see the attachment) with your approval or disapproval as soon as possible. His email address is
ken.danner@ci.norman.ok.us or call him at 366-5458. Rone’s email address is Rone. Tromble@NormnOK.gov or call her
at 366-5433.




PO Box 321
Okiahoma City, Oklahoma 73101-0321

MAY 21, 2014

KEN DANNER, DEVELOPMENT COORDINATOR
NORMAN PLANNING COMMISSION

P.0.BOX 370

NORMAN, OK. 73070

RE:  Applicani: Johnston & Associates, Inc.
Consent to close a portion of the road right of way
Lots 2 and 3, Block 2, Broce Industrial Park

Mr, Danner;
Available records show OG&E Electric Services has no facilities along the north side of Lots 2 and 3, Block 2 of
Broce Industrial Park. However, OG&E does have an underground line running north/south along the east side of

Lot 3, Block 2. This line is in a private easement QG&E obtained in 1978.

OG&E does not object to your request to close of 107 of road right-of-way adjacent to 3106 Broce Drive. If you
should have any other questions, please contact me at 553-5174.

Sincerely,

S5 | o

Y, pmfgm7
Timothy I. Béilcg
Right-Of-Way Agent



